Bredon Hill Academy

Learning Together for Success

Headteacher
Miss D J West, MAEd, BEd, NPQH
Deputy Headteacher
Mrs M E Jessop, BA (Hons)
Chief Financial Officer
Mrs C E Shalom, BSc (Hons), ACA
Assistant Headteacher
Mr M Horton, BA (Hons), NPQSL
Assistant Headteacher
Mrs K Dunkley, BA (Hons), NPQSL
Assistant Headteacher
Mr S Timpson, BSc, NASENCO

BHA

Ashton under Hill, Evesham, Worcestershire, WR11 7SW

Tel: 01386 881426 Email: office@bredon.worcs.sch.uk Web: www.bredon.worcs.sch.uk Twitter: @BredonHAcademy Facebook.com/BredonHAcademy

Our Ref: DJW/MJN

17th May 2023

Dear New Parents and Carers

School Buses serving Evesham

There are two 540 public service buses, organised by Worcestershire County Council, that bring our pupils to and from Evesham. Members of the public use these buses and with the everincreasing numbers of pupils travelling from Evesham, the 540 buses can become crowded. As a result, pupils often have to stand for the duration of their journey. These buses are allowed to have standing passengers and are therefore operating within the legal guidelines.

Additional buses, set up by a small group of parents, now exist purely for Bredon Hill Academy pupils travelling to and from school. The bus is provided by N.N. Cresswell, a local company which guarantees your child a seat with a seatbelt to ensure a safe journey. Similar arrangements are being made for the 2023/2024 academic year.

If you would like your child to travel on this private bus, this would be a direct arrangement between yourself and N. N. Cresswell. The cost of travelling on this bus would be £57.00 per month for 11 months (1 September 2023 to 1 July 2024). This equates to £3.30 a day. The five Teacher Education Days are taken into account. A monthly standing order directly to the bus company is required.

For further information about how to book a seat, please contact N.N. Cresswell Coach Hire Limited on 01386 48655. Alternatively, complete the attached contact form and e-mail it directly to office@nncresswell.co.uk. It is likely that seats on this bus will go quickly.

Yours sincerely

Mrs M J Norman

Secretary